
From:   Parker Francis   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 05, 2015

Subject:   FCC file 0476-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Leann,

Could you provide guidance on the SpaceCap Letter?  I have completed the SpaceCap and will email it
to you shortly.  Everything else is completed, or in progress.  I will send another correspondence note
when everything is completed.

Thanks,
Parker


